
‘You’ll Fit In’ - Webinar Series 2025 

Trinity Hall, Cambridge 

Those who sign up for the ‘You’ll Fit In’ programme will be able to participate in online 
webinars that will offer advice about all aspects of the Cambridge Admissions process, 
and they will also have the opportunity to chat to current undergraduates to hear more 
about Cambridge from their perspective. The webinars series consists of the following: 

Webinar Dates* Content 
Launch 16th December  

17:00-18:00 
An introduction to the programme 
and the timeline for university 
applications in Oct 2025. Parents are 
strongly encouraged to attend 
alongside applicants as they will also 
have the opportunity for Q&A. 

An Introduction to 
Cambridge University 

Early January Explains Cambridge and how it 
differs from many universities; what 
Colleges are; what Faculties / 
Departments are; advice on 
researching university courses; a 
chance to ask current 
undergraduates about how they 
made their choices. 

Meet a Humanities student 
Meet a STEM student 

Mid-to-late 
January 

Students from both Arts/Humanities 
and Science faculties will join us to 
discuss their experience of 
Cambridge teaching and learning. 

Super-curricular 
Engagement 

Mid-February Advice about super-curriculars vs 
extra-curriculars, where to start; 
discussion of how super-curriculars 
support your application. 

Financial support Early March Discussion of student loans, 
bursaries, and other sources of 
funding. Discussion of options for 
those who want to avoid Riba. 

Personal Statements Late March What the Personal Statement is, and 
how it should be structured 
according to the new guidance; the 
importance of including super-
curriculars; practical tips on how to 
start. 

Cambridge and Identity Late April Student ambassadors will discuss 
their experience as members of the 
University outside of their academic 



*Exact dates for the webinars to be confirmed prior to the launch on December 16th. 

 

work and how it intersects with their 
identity. 

Admissions Assessments Mid-May Why and how we use Admissions 
Assessments; deadlines for early 
registration; how to prepare [this 
webinar would only be for those 
participants who must take 
admissions assessments]. 

Q&A for parents Mid-June Parents are invited to attend and 
discuss the issues they are 
concerned about regarding both the 
application process and their child 
attending Cambridge if they receive 
an offer. 

Interviews and Conclusion July Advice about the interviews, what to 
expect, and how to prepare; student 
ambassadors will share some of 
their interview experiences; this will 
be the final webinar in the series. 


